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Pharmacy student Bahar Yaghoubian, 25

Bahar Yaghoubian, a member of the School of Pharmacy Class of 2011, died on Jan. 9 as a result of injuries sustained in an
automobile accident. She was 25.

Bahar was an exemplary student who had achieved an excellent record at the School of Pharmacy and was slated to graduate
in May 2011.

At the School of Pharmacy, Bahar served as the director of communications of the USC student chapter of the National
Community Pharmacists Association. She was also an active member of Skull and Mortar, the honorary service organization at
the school. Additionally, she was a member of Phi Delta Chi, the national pharmacy fraternity.

During this academic year, Bahar had been pursuing various rotations as part of her final year of pharmacy school training.
She aspired to ultimately serve as a community pharmacist and to own her pharmacy.

Bahar is survived by her parents, Fariba and Behzad Yaghoubian and sister, Shadi, currently a medical student.
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